Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
AULD & WHITE CONSTRUCTORS, LLC
FDOH Storage Building - Site Work

Auld & White Constructors, LLC, in conjunction with the Florida Department of Health or, will be accepting SEALED proposals, which will be received until 2:00 p.m., January 31, 2023, at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216.
Negotiated project consisting of sitework for construction of a new 3,600 sq. ft. pre-engineered metal building on an existing 2-acre site.  Construction is anticipated to start May 2023.  Vertical building demolition & concrete work by Others. The pre-engineered metal building & associated MEP's have already been procured.
Interested Bidders are required to notify Auld & White Constructors, LLC, of their Intent to Bid, in writing, no later than 2:00 p.m., January 26, 2023. Interested Bidders who fail to notify Auld & White Constructors, LLC, of their intent to bid by the date referenced above MAY NOT be permitted to bid. Bid drawings and specifications will be available on Auld& White Constructors, LLC’s website (www.auld-white.com), on January 10, 2023. All interested bidders shall submit their Notice of Intent to Leigh Anne Giles lgiles@auld-white.com.
Florida Department of Health and Auld & White Constructors, LLC are committed to provide equal opportunity and strongly encourage all interested M/WBE and small business firms and suppliers to submit bids.
Auld & White Constructors, LLC reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive formalities and irregularities in bidding and to accept bids, which are considered by Auld & White Constructors, LLC to be in the best interest of the project.
